From: Sven Wastijn

Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 6:57 PM
To: mirribandi@gmail.com

Cc: secretary@bsdcg.com

Subject: FW: A/O The Secretary

Goodmorning,

We hereby confirm that the combinations stated in your letter are authorized and don’t need approval
in advance.

Regards,

Sven Wastijn
Algemeen Secretariaat / Secrétariat Général

DISCLAIMER This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system
manager. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not
necessarily represent those of the company. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for
the presence of viruses. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this
email.

iﬁ Flease consider the environment before printing this email

Van: Kathryn Winton [mailto:mirribandi@gmail.com]
Verzonden: zondag 3 juni 2018 10:41

Aan: Info <info@srsh.be>

CC: secretary <secretary@bsdcq.com>

Onderwerp: RE: A/O The Secretary

Dear Administrator,
| am following up on an email and letter sent to you on the 10t March and the 22" April, 2018.

The Belgian Shepherd Dog Club of Queensland (Australia) is highly appreciative of your support, and
look forward to your response as soon as convenient. Please can you respond to secretary@bsdcg.com

Kind regards,

Kathy Prentice,

Belgian Shepherd Dog Club of Queensland (Australia),
BSDCQ Secretary,

secretary@bsdcg.com

www.bsdcg.com




